First of all, welcome to all our new members. Being in Cambridge only half of the year, we find our activities somewhat restricted although we do manage to get to about six events a term. The high points of this year will be the Varsity Match against Oxford, probably in the Lent term and the British Universities Championships at the beginning of the Faster term. As you probably know, last year we again won the Varsity match for the third successive year and our third team came second in the B relay of the University Championships. This year we hope to have a ladies team (!) for the match against Oxford and also retain our unbeaten record in the mens' match.

We will also apply for half-blue status (again).

		Here are this term	ns' events (provision	nally):-
Da	te	Type	Location	Distance.
Oct 2	26 (Sat) 27	Street event Training event	Cambridge Stanway Norwich area	50 miles 60 miles
Nc.]		Southern Jun.Champs /training event	Not yet known Epping Forest	40 miles
Nov 2 Dec 3		Club event	Shotaver Halstead, Essex outside	70 miles (?) 35 miles.

It is hoped to have a notice board/Christ's porters' lodge or Paul Armstrong's door (Y 39) (Christ's). This will be confirmed at the squash. Anyone wishing to go to the event must sign on as early as possible on the netice board, so that transport can be arranged. Transport this term is again tight so if anyone knows of a car of minibus which we could use please let one of the committee know. In the event of difficulties with transport, places will be allocated on a first come first served basis.

Our first event is a training event next Sunday, Oct 20th. Meet at The Mill (behind the Anchor, Silver St). Entrance fee 10p, bring your friends; non members welcome.

The new clumb officers are; Chairman Paul Armstrong, Christ's
Secretary Ian Bratt Fitz
Treasurer John Hurley Clare
Transport Steve Bainbridge Caius (also typist?)
Sociaa Rick Torr Cat's

Unless you have paid vour subscription (still £1) this will be the last newsletter that you will receive ! So if you wish to jointplease let one of the committee have your subscription as soon as possible.

It is also hoped to hold some social events this yeara football match? any suggestions welcome. If anyone wishes to discuss any aspect of Orienteering please drop in to see Ian for coffee anytime (15 Park St.)

Good Orienteering!